PUBLICATIONS BY AND ABOUT THOMAS MERTON

We continue with this SEASONAL to provide a running bibliography of publications by and about Thomas Merton which have been recently published and/or acquisitioned by the Thomas Merton Studies Center.

By MERTON

- 1. "The basics." Excerpt THE WAY OF CHUANG TZU. In "The archer," by Ira Simmons. THE SCENE (Louisville Times).(29 September 1984): p. 7
- [Cistercian Life] ENCONTRO COM CRISTO NA TRAPA; tr. into Portuguese by the Mosteiro do Novo Mundo (Campo do Tenente Brazil: Mosteiro do Novo Mundo, 1984): unpaged [56p.].
- 3. "Dialogue: freedom does not operate in a void." THE CENTER MAGAZINE 17 (November-December 1984): no. 6, p. 23.
- 4. [Epitaph for a public servant] "Epitafio para un servidor publico." Poem. Tr. into Spanish by Julieta Sucre. ZONA FRANCA (Caracas) (December 1968): no. 64, pp. 18-21.
- The inner experience: problems of the contemplative life (VII). Edited by Brother Patrick Hart. CISTERCIAN STUDIES 19 (1984): no. 3, pp. 267-282.
- 6. "Sacramental illumination." Excerpt THE NEW MAN. EPIPHANY 5 (Fall 1984): no. 1, pp. 63-71.
- [Seeds of Contemplation] POSIEW KONTEMPLACJI; tr. into Polish by Maria Morstin-Gorska (Cracow: Wydawnictwo Znak, 1982): 216p.
- [Symbolism: communication or communion?] "Simbolismo ?comunicacion o comunion?" Tr. into Spanish by Baica Davalos. ZONA FRANCA (Caracus) 4 (December 1968): no. 64, pp. 3-17.
- 9. [Excerpt from] "Truth and violence." In "Documents on American Catholic attitudes toward war and peace, 1789-1983." U. S. CATHOLIC HISTORIAN 4 (1984): no. 1, p. 117.
- [The Way of Chuang Tzu] SINFONIE FUR EINEN SEEVOGEL UND ANDERE TEXTE DES TSCHUANG-TSE; with a foreword by Bernardin Schellenberger; tr. into German by Johann Hoffmann-Herreros (Dusseldorf: Patmos-Verlag, 1984): 158p.

About MERTON

- Albert, John, O.C.S.O. "Mind guards against the white knight: Thomas Merton and Bob Dylan." MERTON SEASONAL 9 (Autumn 1984): no. 3, pp. 4-10
- 2, Arnold, James. "Merton, a film biography of Thomas Merton." Review of MERTON: A FILM BIOGRAPHY OF THOMAS MERTON. ST. ANTHONY MESSENGER 92 (July 1984): no. 2, p. 6.
- 3. Au, William A. "American Catholics and the dilemma of war 1960-1980." U. S. CATHOLIC HISTORIAN 4 (1984): no. 1, pp. 49-79.
- 4. Baez, Joan. "Merton the prophet." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST: ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 41-45.
- 5. Bamberger, John Eudes, O.C.S.O. "Merton the monk." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 113-124.
- Bamberger, John Eudes, O.C.S.O. "Wrestling with God." In "The Merton we Knew: personal recollections by three of his friends;" ed. Paul Wilkes. COMMONWEAL 111 (19 October 1984): no. 18, pp. 555-557.
- Barber, John. "Merton the friend." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 81-84.
- 8. Beddow, Reid. "Thomas Merton, the 'tramp of God.' " Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. PLAIN DEALER (Cleveland) (25 November 1984): p. 18-P.
- 9. Boler, Martin, O.S.B. "Benedictine monk." In "Memories of John Main." MONASTIC EXCHANGE 15 (Advent 1984): pp. 68-70.
- Briggs, Kenneth A. "Merton portrait." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. NEW YORK TIMES (City Ed.) 134 (20 December 1984): no. 46, 264, p. C21.
- Briggs, Kenneth A. "Merton portraits." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott & MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST, ed.Paul Wilkes. NEW YORK TIMES 134 (20 December 1984): no. 46, 264, p. 25.

- 12. Bruckner, D. J. R. "A man outside all categories." RE THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW 89 (23 December 1984): no. 52, p. 19.
- 13. Burns, Flavian, O.C.S.O. "Merton the monk." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 103-111.
- Cardenal, Ernesto. "Merton the prophet." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 35-39.
- 15. Carter, Nancy Corson. "Listening for the light: the photographs of Thomas Merton." EPIPHANY 5 (Fall 1984): no. 1, pp. 78-85.

NOTE: Includes six photographs by Thomas Merton.

- 16. Cashen, Richard Anthony, C.P. "Thomas Merton and the search for solitude." In GETTING IT ALL TOGETHER: THE HERITAGE OF THOMAS MERTON; ed. Timothy Mulhearn (1984): pp. 59-79.
- 17. Chakravarty, Amiya. "True religion: experience and relation." In GETTING IT ALL TOGETHER: THE HERITAGE OF THOMAS MERTON; ed. Timothy Mulhearn (1984): pp. 19-38.
- Coles, Robert. "Bringing words out of silence." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott & MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST, ed. Paul Wilkes. NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW 89 (23 December 1984): no. 52, pp. 1, 19.
- Craft, Carolyn. [Review of] MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST, ed. Paul Wilkes & THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott." LIBRARY JOURNAL 109 (December 1984): no. 20, p. 2272.
- 21. Cunningham, Lawrence S. "High culture and spirituality in Thomas Merton." CISTERCIAN STUDIES 19 (1984): no. 3, pp. 283-288.
- 22. [Daggy, Robert Edward]. "New Merton bio coming out soon." THE CONCORD (Bellarmine College) 35 (2 November 1984): no. 6, p.3.
- 23. Daggy, Robert Edward. "Preview: five Merton publications." MERTON SEASONAL 9 (Autumn 1984): no. 3, pp. 2-3.
- 24. Daggy, Robert Edward. "An updated Merton memorial." Comment on THOMAS MERTON/MONK: A MONASTIC TRIBUTE [new & enlarged ed.]; ed. by Brother Patrick Hart. CISTERCIAN STUDIES 19 (1984): no. 3, article no. 284, pp. 665-666.
- 25. De Pinto, Basil. " 'Not survival but prophecy.' " Review of MERTON: A FILM BIOGRAPHY OF THOMAS MERTON. CATHOLIC VOICE (9 July 1984): p. 13.
- 26. De Waal, Ester. "[Review of] THOMAS MERTON/MONK: A MONASTIC TRIBUTRE [new & enlarged ed.]; ed. Brother Patrick Hart." CANTERBURY TIMES.
- 27. Droel, William. "[Review of] THE SOCIAL THOUGHT OF THOMAS MERTON, by David W. Givey." BEST SELLERS 43 (February 1984): no. 11, p. 428.
- Farrell, Michael J. "Videocassette version of Merton's life 'compelling.' " Review of WINTER RAIN: SIX IMAGES OF THOMAS MERTON, by Anthony Thomas Padovano. NATIONAL CATHOLIC REPORTER 21 (7)

December 1984): no. 7, p. 28.

- 29. Farrelly, John, O.S.B. "[Review of] MONASTERY: PRAYER, WORK, COMMUNITY, by M. Basil Pennington, O.C.S.O.; introd. by Thomas Merton." THEOLOGICAL STUDIES 45 (December 1984): no. 4, p. 780.
- Ferlinghetti, Lawrence Monsanto. "Merton the writer." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 29-31.
- 31. Ferry, W[ilbur] H[ugh]. "Always going to be a monk." In "The Merton we knew: personal recollections by three of his friends;" ed. Paul Wilkes. COMMONWEAL 111 (19 October 1984): no. 18, pp. 553-554.
- Ferry, W[ilbur] H[ugh]. "Merton the friend." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 87-93.
- 33. Finley, Mitch "The Merton tapes: informative and inspiring." Review of THE MERTON TAPES, ed. Norman Kramer & WINTER RAIN: SIX IMAGES OF THOMAS MERTON, by Anthony Thomas Padovano. OUR SUNDAY VISITOR 73 (16 December 1984): no. 33, p. 12.
- 34. Finley, Mitch, "Thomas Merton: interest in the monk continues, as witnessed by the publication of three new books about him." Review of the SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott; FOLLOW THE ECSTASY: THOMAS MERTON, THE HERMITAGE YEARS 1965-1968, by John Howard Griffin; & MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST, ed. Paul Wilkes. OUR SUNDAY VISITOR 73 (16 December 1984): no. 33, pp. 12, 16.

- 35. Fleming, John, "[Review of] THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott," SATURDAY REVIEW 10 (November-December 1984): no. 2, p. 88.
- 36. Flood, Maurice, O.C.S.O. "Merton the monk." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 141-142.
- 37. Forest, James H. "Merton the prophet." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 47-61.
- 38. Fox, Thomas C. "Michael Mott's biography: editorial." NATIONAL CATHOLIC REPORTER 21 (11 January 1985): no. 11, p. 2.
- 39. Fuller, Edmund. "The mystifying monk." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON. bv Michael Mott & MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST, ed. Paul Wilkes, WALL STREET IOURNAL 65 (15 January 1985): no. 64, p. 15.
- 40. Garvey, Michael. "The many lives and stirring times of Thomas Merton." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. NATIONAL CATHOLIC REPORTER 21 (11 January 1985): no. 11, pp. 9, 21.
- 41. GETTING IT ALL TOGETHER: THE HERITAGE OF THOMAS MERTON: edited by Timothy Mulhearn (Wilmington, Delaware: Michael Glazier, 1984: 109p.

CONTENTS:

- a. Cashen, Richard Anthony, C.P. "Thomas Merton and the search for solitude": pp. 59-79.
- b. Chakravarty, Amiya. "True religion: experience and relation": pp. 19-38.
- c. Kilcourse, George Arthur. "Pieces of the mosaic, earth: Thomas Merton and the Christ": pp. 81-109.
- d. Mulhearn, Timothy. "Editor's note": pp. 9-11.
- e. Pennington, M. Basil, O.C.S.O. "Introduction": pp. 13-17. f. Steindl-Rast, David, O.S.B. "Thomas Merton, now at the crack of dawn": pp.39-57.
- 42. Giroux, Robert, "Merton the writer," In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 15-27.
- 43. Goerg, Frank. "Mertonoia." Poem. MERTON SEASONAL 9 (Autumn (1984): no. 3, p. 15.
- 44. Green, Maria. "Paul Wilkes: 'Merton: by those who knew him best.' "With excerpts from MERTON; BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes. NEW PEOPLE (Thomas Merton Center, Pittsburgh) 13 (November 1984): no. 11 pp. 4-5.
- 45. Hanh, Nhat Thich. "Merton the pilgrim." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): 151-153.
- 46. Hart, Patrick, O.C.S.O. "The literary Merton." Letter to the editors RE William H. Shannon's review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. COMMONWEAL 111 (30 November 1984): no. 22, p. 642.
- 47. Hart, Patrick, O.C.S.O. "A Merton commentary." Comment on CONTEMPLATION AND COMPASSION: THOMAS MERTON'S VISION, by Anthony Thomas Padovano, CISTERCIAN STUDIES 19 (1984): no. 3, article no. 281 [i.e. 287], pp. 667-668.
- 48. Hart, Patrick, O.C.S.O. "A Merton commentary." Review of CONTEMPLATION AND COMPASSION: THOMAS MERTON'S VISION, by Anthony Thomas Padovano. MERTON SEASONAL 9 (Autumn 1984): no. 3, p. 16.
- 49. Hennessy, Augustine. "Thomas Merton biography traces spirit." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. THE RECORD (Louisville) 106 (29 November 1984): no. 48, p. 2.
- 50. Henry, Patrick. "Finding virtue in Merton." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. PHILADELPHIA INQUIRER (23 December 1984): pp. L1, L8.
- 51. Hettinger, John A. "[Review of] THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott & MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST, ed. Paul Wilkes." COURIER-JOURNAL (Louisville) 259 (31 December 1984): no. 183, p. 19.
- 52. Hughes, John Jay. "Thomas Merton's dynamic center of calm." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. ST. LOUIS POST-DISPATCH (16 December 1984).
- 53. Jadot, Jean. "Merton the pilgrim." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 155-157.
- 54. Kilcourse, George Arthur. "Pieces of the mosaic, earth: Thomas Merton and the Christ." In GETTING IT ALL TOGETHER: THE HERITAGE OF THOMAS MERTON; ed. Timothy Mulhearn (1984): pp. 81-109.
- 55. Kinzie, Charles E. "The many lives and stirring times of Thomas Merton." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. NATIONAL CATHOLIC REPORTER 21 (11 Janary 1985): no. 11, pp. 9, 21.

- KIRKUS REVIEW Editors. "[Review of] MERTON: BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes." KIRKUS REVIEW (5 September 1984): 911-912.
- KIRKUS REVIEW Editors. "[Review of] THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON." KIRKUS REVIEW (15 September 1984): 910.
- 58. Kramer, Victor A. THOMAS MERTON (Boston: Twayne Publishers, 1984): 181p. Twayne's United States Authors Series 462.
- 59. Lally, Francis J. "Thomas Merton finds his Boswell." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. BOSTON SUNDAY GLOBE (23 DECEMBER 1984): A12, A13.
- 60. Laughlin, James. "Merton the writer." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 3-13.
- Lax, Robert. "Freedom to become Merton." In "The Merton we knew: personal recollections by three of his friends." COMMONWEAL 111 (19 October 1984): no. 18, pp. 554-555.
- 62. Lax, Robert. "Merton the friend." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST: ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 65-74.
- Leclercq, Jean, O.S.B. "Merton the monk." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 127-133.
- Ledbetter, J[ack] T[racy]. "In the footsteps of Merton." LCA PARTNERS (December 1984-January 1985): pp. 16-20.
- 65. Lewis, Jim. "Another side of Trappist Thomas Merton." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. SAN FRANCISCO EXAMINER (1 December 1984): p. A9.
- Linieres, Georges. "Merton the friend." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 77-79.
- Loomis, Richard. "Merton the monk." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 135-139.
- MacCormick, Chalmers. "[Review of] THOMAS MERTON AND ASIA: HIS QUEST FOR UTOPIA, by Alexander Lipski." MONASTIC STUDIES 15 (Advent 1984): pp. 291-293.
- Mangin, Ellen. "PW interviews: Michael Mott." PUBLISHER'S WEEKLY 226 (7 December 1984): no. 23, pp. 70-71.
- 70. Marty, Martin Emil. "Thomas Merton: pathfinder." Excerpt PILGRIMS IN THEIR OWN LAND: 500 YEARS OF RELIGON IN AMERICA, by Martin E. Marty. MERTON SEASONAL 9 (Autumn 1984). no. 3, p. 14.
- 71. MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; edited with an introduction by Paul Wilkes (San Francisco: Harper & Row, 1984): xvi, 171p.
- 72. Milord, James E. "It is terrible to know God and not to love him." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. AMERICA 151 (24 November 1984): no. 16, p. 346.
- 73. Morris, Daniel. "The passionate searchers: St. Augustine/Thomas Merton." In BEATITUDE SAINTS, by Daniel Morris (Huntington, Indiana: Our Sunday Visitor, 1984): pp. 73-84.
- 74. Mott, Michael. THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON (Boston: Houghton Mifflin Company, 1984): xxvi, 690p.
- 75. Mulhearn, Timothy. "Editor's note." In GETTING IT ALL TOGETHER: THE HERITAGE OF THOMAS MERTON: ed. Timothy Mulhearn (1984): pp. 9-11.
- Myers, Jacob. "[Review of] WOODS, SHORE, DESERT: A NOTEBOOK, MAY 1965, by Thomas Merton." EPIPHANY 5 (Winter 1984): no. 2 pp. 89-91.
- Ngawang Lobsang Yishey Tenzing Gyatso, the 14th Dalai Lama. "Merton the pilgrim." In MERTRON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 145-148.
- Ostling, Richard N. "Merton's mountainous legacy." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. TIME 124 (31 December 1984): no. 27, p. 65.
- 79. Paulsell, William O. "Monks and the city." Comment on "The idea of the city in Bernard of Clairvaux and Thomas Merton," by Thomas Renna. CISTERCIAN STUDIES 19 (1984): no. 3, article no. 285, pp. 666-667.

- 80. Pennington, M. Basil, O.C.S.O. "Introduction." In GETTING IT ALL TOGETHER: THE HERITAGE OF THOMAS MERTON; ed. Timothy Mulhearn (1984): pp. 13-17.
- Pennington, M. Basil, O.C.S.O. "The many lives and stirring times of Thomas Merton." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. NATHIONAL CATHOLIC REPORTER 21 (11 January 1985): no. 11, pp. 9, 20.
- Pennington, M. Basil, O.C.S.O. "A newly-published Merton journal." Comment on WOODS, SHORE, DESERT: A NOTEBOOK, MAY 1968, by Thomas Merton. CISTERCIAN STUDIES 19 (1984): no. 3, article no. 283, pp. 663-665.
- PUBLISHER'S WEEKLY Editors. "[Review of] THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott." PUBLISHER'S WEEKLY 226 (28 September 1984): p. 108.
- 84. Quenon, Paul O.C.S.O. "Blake and Merton." Comment on "The surprising orthodoxy of Merton's Blake," by John R. Holmes. CISTERCIAN STUDIES 19 (1984): no. 3 article no. 288, p. 668.
- 85. Quenon, Paul, O.C.S.O. "Merton biography: shattering the idol." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. LEXINGTON HERALD-LEADER (25 November 1984): 4.
- Quenon, Paul, O.C.S.O. "Merton's several autobiographies." Comment on "The autobiographical impulse of Merton's early prose," by Victor A. Kramer. CISTERCIAN STUDIES 19 (1984): no. 3, article no. 286, p. 667.
- 87. Ross, Nancy Wilson. "Thomas Merton's pilgrimage." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. WASHINGTON POST BOOK WORLD (16 December 1984): pp. 1, 14.
- Ryan, Gregory J. "A teacher found." In "Memories of John Main." MONASTIC EXCHANGE 15 (Advent 1984): pp. 57-59.
- Ryan, Gregory J. " 'Who is it that has a transcendent experience?': Main's meditator as Merton's no-one." MERTON SEASONAL 9 (Autumn 1984): no. 3, pp. 11-13.
- Shannon, William Henry. "Many Mertons." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott & FOLLOW THE ECSTASY: THOMAS MERTON, THE HERMITAGE YEARS 1965-1968, by John Howard Griffin. COMMONWEAL 111 (19 October 1984): no. 18, pp. 560, 562-563.
- 91. Steindl-Rast, David, O.S.B. "Thomas Merton, not at the crack of dawn." In GETTING IT ALL TOGETHER: THE HERITAGE OF THOMAS MERTON; ed. Timothy Mulhearn (1984): pp. 39-57.
- Supik, Wilma. "Thomas Merton: the inside story of a monk." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. HACKENSACK RECORD (14 DECEMBER 1984): p. B-13.
- Tobin, Mary Luke, S.L. "Merton the friend." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 95-55.
- THE WAY (London) Editors. "[Review of] THOMAS MERTON/MONK: A MONASTIC TRIBUTE [new & enlarged ed.]; ed. Brother Patrick Hart." THE WAY (London) (July 1984): p. 245.
- 95. Weakland, Rembert G. "Merton the pilgrim." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. 159-163.
- 96. Wilkes, Paul. "Introduction" & "Thomas Merton: an introductory sketch." In MERTON, BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes (1984): pp. vii-xi & xv-xvi.
- 97. Wilkes, Paul, ed. "The Merton we knew: personal recollections by three of his friends." Includes "Always going to be a monk," by W[ilbur] H[ugh] Ferry; "Freedom to become Merton.", by Robert Lax; & "Wrestling with God, " by John Eudes Bamberger, O.C.S.O. COMMONWEAL 111 (19 October 1984): no. 18, pp. 557. NOTE: Excerpts from MERTON: BY THOSE WHO KNEW HIM BEST; ed. Paul Wilkes.
- 98. Williams, Shirley. "Michael Mott gave his all to biography of Thomas Merton." COURIER-JOURNAL (Louisville) 259 (4 November 1984): pp. 11, 16.
- 99. Winter, Janice. "Man and monk: new biography examines humanity of Gethsemani's Thomas Merton." Interview with Michael Mott. THE RECORD (Louisville) 106 (15 November 1984): no. 46, pp. 1, 12.
- 100. Woodward, Kenneth L. "The seven-storey Merton." Review of THE SEVEN MOUNTAINS OF THOMAS MERTON, by Michael Mott. NEWSWEEK 104 (10 December 1984): no. 25, p. 87.